
From: Wm Howley
To: Mary Gourley; Diana Rich
Subject: Do not rush and jam through the homeless site on N. Gravenstein - unacceptable
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 6:00:47 PM

With all due respect, it is unconscionable that a an approach to a long festering problem would be proposed to be
addressed at a last minute with absolutely no real effort for communication, consultation, or advice from the
community, particularly those most impacted, the neighboring businessess which have been hammered by the
pandemic.  The Redwood Plaza is on life-support.  The few viable other businesses should not bear the brunt for the
whole of Sebastopol and West County. 

How could it be possible to have a proposal floated the day before Thanksgiving and the City Council decide the
following Tuesday. Preposterous.

Do not make this mistake.

Sincerely,

Bill Howley




